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ICC was established in 1994 as a non-





achievement of goals in legislation that requires such cooperation. Each would add to understanding 
and support for DOE’s activities, just as the detailed analysis of the section-by-section comparison of 
the 2015 IECC against the 2012 IECC is not required, but assists in achieving Departmental objectives. 

 
ICC continues to stand ready to work with the Department of Energy in continuing to promote increased 
adoption and compliance with the 2015 IECC model energy code and the increased energy efficiency 
that result from adoption and compliance with the code. 
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